
Christmas Fundraising Raffle 2021 

 

Covid-19 has affected our fundraising and unfortunately 

we have increased expenditure.  We are not receiving 

any Extended Schools funding for this financial year 

and we are running both Breakfast and After School 

Clubs at a loss in spite of the increase in the daily rate.    

Therefore, we intend to have a Christmas Fundraising 

Raffle with the following prizes: 

FIRST PRIZE - A one night stay with dinner, bed 

and breakfast in The Croke Park Hotel, Dublin, 

SECOND PRIZE - A Christmas Hamper  

THIRD PRIZE - Omniplex Armagh Cinema vouchers.   

The first prize of an overnight stay in Dublin will be valid for 12 months and redeemable for 

all dates apart from the All Ireland Hurling & Football final weekends and event weekends.  

We would respectfully ask that each family buy at least 1 ticket at £5.  However, this is 

voluntary.  Payment for a ticket or number of tickets can be made on the Schoolmoney app.  

We will allocate a ticket for each £5 paid.  The draw will be made in school on Friday 17th 

December and the winners will be notified on that day.    

Thank you for your continuing co-operation and we wish you all a relaxed, healthy and 

enjoyable Christmas 2021. 

 

 


